
 
 

CLASS Curriculum Minutes February 27, 2017 

 

Members Present:  

Barbara Hall, Enrique Salmon, Andrew Wong, Shubha Kashinath, Dennis Chester (Associate 

Dean) and Elizabeth Graw (Curriculum Coordinator)  

 

Meeting called to order at 12:11 p.m. by Chair Barbara Hall. 

 

Associate Dean’s Report: Associate Dean Chester told the committee that currently there is 

nothing in the pipeline, only online/hybrid course requests can be approved at this time.  

There is a possibility that some bridge courses will need to be approved in Spring.  

 

Proposals:  

 

Course Proposal in Liberal Studies 

A motion was made to discuss Liberal Studies 201 AND 401  

Motion: Kashinath 

Second: Salmon 

 

A minor change was made to the catalogue text and the prefix was amended. 

 

Vote: Approved unanimously. 

 

Course Proposal in Theatre 

A motion was made to discuss Theatre 380.  

Motion: Salmon 

Second: Kashinath 

 

This course proposal was declined in the GE Office. Theatre Chair, Tom Hird, rewrote the 

proposal and is not seeking GE approval at this time. A question came up about the number of 

repeatable units allowed, Associate Dean Chester will check with the Chair and Liz Graw will 

update the course proposal in Curriculog before approving the proposal. 

 

Vote: Approved unanimously with suggested changes. 

 

 

Adjournment was called at 12:22p.m. 

Motion: Wong 

Second: Salmon 

Vote: Approved unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Elizabeth Graw, Curriculum Coordinator 

 

The next meeting will be held on March 13, 2017 at 12 noon in MB 1505.  

 


